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Brighton & Hove City Council will be undertaking 
a beach hut consultation from the 1st February 
and we would appreciate your views. Please go 
to www.tinyurl.com/BHbeachhuts

If you require a paper version, please contact the 
Seafront Office on 01273 292715.

Talk to us about your 
beach hut’s appearance
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